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Elizabeth Siemens, Principal
Happy New Year!

I hope your families were able to get some rest and enjoy the two-week
holiday break!

The students had worked so hard over the month of December on the
Christmas Concert and did such a wonderful job. Thank you again for
supporting us with this huge endeavour. 

The month of January has a lot to offer from the start of trimester 2 of
STEAM Academy, basketball and archery starting up, whole school ski
days, and Professor Wow coming. 

In addition to fun events, teachers will also be completing a number of
mid-year assessments in literacy and numeracy as well as preparing
comments for report cards that are handed out at the end of January.

In this month’s assemblies, students are discussing the broad topic of
Boundaries, starting with looking at responsibility and then moving on
to leadership followed by consent and risk-taking.

Please check backpacks as permission forms start going home for
various extra-curricular and STEAM Options.

January 13 - Fluoride
Treatment (K-6)
January 14 - Basketball
Practice 
January 16 - Dress up
Backwards Day
January 21 - Basketball
Practice
January 22 - Archery
Practice 
January 24 - Professor
Wow!
January 28 - Basketball
Practice
January 29 - Archery
Practice
January 31 - Options Ski
Day
February 4 - Basketball
Practice
February 5 - Rochester
School Council @ 9:00

Archery Practice
February 6 - Crazy Hair
Day
February 7 - Whole School
Ski Day

UPCOMING EVENTS

Alien In-Line Skating - What Fun!



A Season
Worth
Remembering

Thank you for your 
continued support!

12 Days of Christmas,
Food Bank Edition

Thank you for all the donations to the Food
Bank! We will be taking the donations to the
Athabasca Food Bank mid-January.

On December 3, 2024, students showed off all
that they had explored over the past months
during STEAM Project time on Fridays.
Everything from bouncy balls, growing mold,
sturdy chairs and learning about photography
were on display. Great work everyone!

Science Fair

Family Christmas
Dinner

What a wonderful spread! Thank you to
Pembina Hills Natural Gas Co-op, Polak
Farms and chefs Tim and Shawna for a
wonderful meal. 

A Fairytale Christmas
Carol

So much effort and time went into making
the Christmas Concert one for the record
books! From learning lines to making the set
and costumes, it was a team effort. Thank
you and great work everyone!

School Office Hours
8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

School Days
Office Phone Number

780-698-3970
School Email

rochester@aspenview.org

Bus Notes
Please contact the office by phone
or email by 2:00 pm if your child is
not taking the bus home after
school. 


